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“In the BCS competition, Sebastian and I worked together to create a coding project 
about fake news. We chose to use online software called Scratch which uses block 
coding. It was fun and we both enjoyed doing it. Even though we were faced with 
challenges such as working remotely and not next to each other, we still managed to 
solve all timing problems and had a good way of collaborating. For instance, we 
sorted the jobs of writing the script, creating the characters, recording the script, and 
writing the different codes for each sprite. We both look forward to doing more 
coding and to work together again when another task like this is available for us to do.”

Joseph, Year 7. 


